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The police do not need more power. They can be dangerous and need public over-

sight and guide rails to keep them protecting the community, rather than lording it 

over the community.   As it is, the police are an opaque agency and let's not forget 

the police unions that are too powerful.   

 

This bill stinks. Vote no. 


